
           

Holy Cross Middle School 
Cheerleading Tryouts 2011-2012 

 
 

 

Holy Cross Middle School will be hosting cheerleading tryouts for the  
2011-2012 school year.  All incoming 6th, 7th and 8th graders are welcomed 
to tryout.  Current HCMS 6th -8th grade students are welcomed to tryout as 

well.  
 

Informational meeting will be scheduled for 
 March 8th at HC cafeteria 6:30pm. 

 
Tryouts are March 29th and March 31st  at  

Holy Cross High School (426 N. San Felipe) from 4:30-6:30pm.   
Actual tryouts are scheduled for April 5th at 5:00pm. 

 
Copy of a current physical will be required for participating in tryouts. 

 
 

For more information please contact the  
HC Cheer Sponsor Mindy Fernandez (872-9268). 

 


